
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you safe and well.  

 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 19th March: Comic Relief (dress in red and bring in £1 for the charity) 

 

Full re-opening 

Thank you so much for all your support with the full re-opening this week. The children 

seem delighted to be back with their friends and we are delighted to have them 

safely back. It has been an incredibly turbulent time for all the children, full of change 

and uncertainty. It may take some of the children a few weeks to get to grips with 

things, but please let us know if you have any particular concerns and we will do all 

we can to help.  

 

Asymptomatic testing for parents & carers (home test kits) 

Asymptomatic testing (home testing) is available for parents & carers who have 

children attending any school setting. Asymptomatic testing is voluntary in primary 

schools, and the more people taking part, the safer the community becomes. 

Asymptomatic testing is for parents and not for primary school children. Should your 

child develop symptoms they must self-isolate and book a PCR test.  

Follow this link for more information: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-

testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff 

 

Class Dojo 

Now we have returned to a ‘normal’ work pattern, please be aware that teachers are 

only able to respond to Class Dojo messages during their working day (ie. when they 

are in school and not in the evenings or at weekends). Thank you for your support with 

this.  

 

Playtime snacks 

If your child brings in a playtime snack, please make sure it is ‘healthy’ (which means 

no cakes, chocolate or crisps I’m afraid). Early Years and Key Stage One children are 

provided with a fruit snack every day. Key Stage Two children can bring in their own 

healthy snack.  
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Coats 

Please make sure your child has a coat in school every day. The British weather never 

fails to surprise us. Many thanks.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend – likely to be good weather for flying a kite!   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


